Jason Henson

To Whom It May Concern:

A public hearing to accept comments on the draft denial of C & H Hog Farms’s Regulation 5
permit, Permit No. 5264-W, has been scheduled by ADEQ for October 9, 2018 at 5:00pm CT at
ADEQ’s North Little Rock office in Pulaski County, Arkansas. C & H Hog Farms feels it would be
more appropriate for a public hearing to be held in the county in which the farm is located. Doing
so will provide a better opportunity for residents of the county to make public comments. As such,
C & H Hog Farms is requesting that ADEQ conduct a public hearing in Newton County, Arkansas.

Thank you,

Jason Henson



